






Financial Sanction Letter of Perennial Assistance (Rs.1.75lakhs) under UBA2.0 -
Reg.

1 message

Unnat Bharat Abhiyan <unnatbharatabhiyaniitd@gmail.com> Mon, 26 Apr 2021 at 1:57 pm
To: cdpstmaryscollege@gmail.com, St.Mary's College <smctuty@gmail.com>
Cc: Krishnachetty Ravichandran <drkravichandrangru@gmail.com>, Regional Coordinating Institute (UBA)
<rciuba@nitjsr.ac.in>

Dear Sir,

 This is to intimate you that as per the Announcement of Perennial Assistance
Award held on 15th Aug 2020, in virtual mode. Unnat Bharat Abhiyan had
announced the awards to 78 Participating Institutions based on their multi-
disciplinary work in their adopted villages. Your Institution “St.Mary's College,
Thoothukudi” has also got the recognition for the same. The template for plan of
action and future activities has been reviewed and the fund of Rs.1.75 lakhs has
been funded by the National Coordinating Institute UBA 2.0 (IIT Delhi) to your
Institution’s account.

Please find the Sanction letter, along with the Template of Utilization Certificate (UC) , Statement of
Expenditure (SOE) and Transaction Details for your reference.

#Please revert back, if the fund is not transferred. 

--


--


With Regards,


Bharti Jasrotia

on behalf of

Prof.  Virendra  K Vijay


National Coordinator - Unnat Bharat Abhiyan 

IREDA Chair Professor

Centre for Rural Development and Technology,

Indian Institute of Technology Delhi

Hauz Khas, New Delhi - 110016

Phone: +91-11-26591157, 26596351

Email: unnatbharatabhiyaniitd@gmail.com, 

           vkvijay@rdat.iitd.ac.in

Website: http://unnatbharatabhiyan.gov.in
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